
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

    

 

   

 

 

September 11, 2025 

Registrar@oeb.ca 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St.  
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 

Regional and Bulk Planning Advisory Group Participation (EB-2025-0248): 

 
To Whom it May Concern,  
 
Ontario Power Generation Inc. (OPG) is pleased to express its interest in 
participating in the Regional and Bulk Planning Advisory Group supporting the 
review of the regional and bulk electricity planning process. We believe this initiative 
is critical to enhancing the efficiency, flexibility, and responsiveness of Ontario’s 
electricity system. 
 
We are nominating Kaitlin Montgomery and Kevin S. Ho as our proposed 
representatives. 
 
Organization Name:  Ontario Power Generation Inc. 
Organization’s Address: 1908 Colonel Sam Drive Oshawa, On L1H 8P7 
 
Proposed advisory group member name(s) & contact information: 
 

Name Phone Email 

Kaitlin Montgomery 289-200-9829 kaitlin.montgomery@opg.com 

Kevin S. Ho 416-592-4240 k.ho@opg.com 

 
OPG is Ontario's leader in generating clean, safe, reliable, and low-cost power. We 
generate about half of the province's electricity needs through a diverse mix of 
hydroelectric, nuclear, solar, biomass, and natural gas facilities.    
 
We are actively engaged in regional and bulk planning efforts to ensure reliable and 

efficient delivery of electricity from our existing generation fleet, as well as the 

development of new generation assets.  As nuclear and hydroelectric facilities 

require a long lead time to build it is critical to integrate their timelines into the bulk 

planning processes to support a cost-effective transition to a sustainable energy 

future, avoiding rework and stranded assets. 
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About Kaitlin Montgomery 

Kaitlin is the Senior Manager, Policy and Strategic Initiatives at OPG.  Kaitlin has 
over 10 years of experience working in the energy sector, having held roles in the 
Ministry of Finance and Ministry of Energy prior to joining OPG. Her knowledge of 
the interplay and governance structure across different sector participants would be 
valuable to inform new processes for bulk planning  

About Kevin S. Ho 

Kevin is a Senior Business Development Officer bringing 23 years of experience in 
Ontario’s electricity sector.   Mr. Ho is an active participating in regional and bulk 
planning engagements, and other direct OPG engagements with IESO and Hydro 
One to help advance integration of OPG’s large future nuclear and hydro generation 
projects.    

We appreciate the opportunity to contribute to this important initiative and look 
forward to collaborating with other stakeholders.   We thank you for considering this 
request.  Please do not hesitate to contact us should you require additional 
information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Andrea Brown 

Director- Enterprise Strategy and Business Development  


